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Southern Regional Council on Educational Administration 
2019 Conference – “SRCEA in the Sun: Planting the Seeds of Leadership” 



 



Conference Acceptance Notification 
 
May 2, 2019 
 
Dear Ms. Wendi Lores: 
 
Congratulations! Your proposal has been reviewed and accepted for a poster presentation. The 
annual SRCEA Conference will be held at the Embassy Suites in Estero/Fort Myers with 
presentations scheduled for October 4 and 5, 2019. 
 
We had a number of excellent submissions and found yours to be of high scholarship and 
relevance. As a next step, please be sure to register for the conference by September 1, 2019 to 
ensure your presentation is listed in the program. If you are not a regular SRCEA member, please 
consider joining. Professional membership dues are $25 annually and graduate-student 
membership dues are only $10. Members receive a discount for conference registration fees. To 
receive the conference rate at the Embassy Suites, the deadline to reserve a room is September 4, 
2019. A minimum of two nights is required to receive the discounted rate. Registration may be 
completed online with the following links using PayPal or sent via U.S. Mail. 
 
Registration Information: www.srcea.co/registration  
 
PayPal Information to pay using a credit card, search for info@srcea.co or Southern Regional 
Council on Educational Administration: https://www.paypal.com  
 
Hotel Information: 
https://secure3.hilton.com/en_US/es/reservation/book.htm?inputModule=HOTEL&ctyhocn=FM
YESES&spec_plan=CESSRC&arrival=20191004&departure=20191006&cid=OM,WW,HILTO
NLINK,EN,DirectLink&fromId=HILTONLINKDIRECT 
 
On behalf of the SRCEA Board, I look forward to having you join us for in Fort Myers to meet 
and share research with colleagues in our field of Educational Leadership/Administration. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact me at info@srcea.co. 
 
Very sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christopher M. Parfitt, Ed.D., Conference Chair  
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